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Retailer Newsletter

January 1, 2019
Tom’s Business “TIPS”

“To Improve Profits”

RE: Consulting
Happy New Year!
We often get e-mails or calls after sending out our “TIPS” (To Improve Profits) newsletter. After our last “TIPS” letter we received an e-mail from a retailer in North Carolina. This retailer, Chad, took over the business after his father (Larry) retired. Several years ago, I worked closely with Larry during an onsite consulting assignment. The following is an excerpt from Chad’s e-mail I thought was worth sharing. 
“I want to take the time to thank you for your emails.  My father Larry has talked a lot about you and your knowledge of the business and someday I would like to meet and talk with you myself. Thanks for all you do with the ideas and the information and the knowledge you give us. My dad recently gave me a guide book you gave him, and it’s tips on how to improve our business.”

The Guide Book Chad is referring to is the ‘C-Store Operational Guide’ we leave with retailers at the conclusion of my on-site consulting visits. It’s nice to see that this valuable tool has stayed in the hands of the new operator. Larry was a hands-off operator with other business interests requiring most of his time and energy. Larry didn’t have any formal training in our industry and like many other retailers we have worked with, the lack of training was very costly to him. Costly, in terms of $$ lost by not having operational / management tools in place AND $$ not earned through the necessary gross profits needed to operate a profitable business. A few years after my meeting with Larry, he left a voice mail. He wanted to thank me for the conversations we had and the time we spent together in an effort to help him in his business struggles. That voice mail touched me so much, I saved it, and unfortunately lost it when I upgraded my phone. I’ve reached a point in my career that I have a little more time to reflect on the efforts made with retailers I’ve met and the assistance we were able to provide them.
OBTW, on another very important topic, I have noticed how the price of fuel has been rapidly dropping in all parts of the country. I remember my days as an Amoco/BP retailer when faced with declining prices. If I just ordered a load of fuel and the next day the street price drops significantly, I knew I needed to stay competitive to be successful.  Our business always requires us to stay competitive with the street which may mean you don’t make as much on the ‘downside’ but recoup it on the ‘upside’. That’s necessary in order to maintain your customer base, you have to lose a little margin at the islands when the price is in free-fall, but when the market restores (and it will) and prices start back up, you can make a little extra margin. 
If you haven’t looked at our website in a while, please take a look I just posted Kansas City C-Store averages through October 2018.

If you have a question regarding this email or any other topic in our business, drop me an email or call. I enjoy hearing from you. I generally return calls and emails within 24 hours, even when I’m traveling.
Don't be a victim of the 5 Dangerous Words –

‘Maybe I’ll Do It Tomorrow’

Do it today! Because tomorrow could be too late!


Tom                                                                     
Thomas W. Terrono
T&S Management Services, LLC
Instructor / Consultant for the Convenience Store Industry

Lee's Summit MO 64082-4864    

816.550.8048 cell
816.366.0641 office
[image: image2.jpg]



tom.tsms@gmail.com


www.tsmanagementservices.com
“Our business is making your business better!”

